
From: Sager, John E - DNR
To: "Gregory Prom (MP)"
Subject: RE: PDI Clarification Letter
Date: Friday, April 3, 2020 3:56:00 PM

Greg,
 
Based on our conversation yesterday the DNR believes you should proceed with the PDI
investigation recognizing the DNR’s opinion that the contamination found at the location of SW15-
SB06 needs remedial action evaluation in the upcoming Remedial Action Options Report.    Please
contact me if you have any questions and have a good weekend.  
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

John Sager
Phone: (715) 392-7822
John.sager@wisconsin.gov
 

From: Gregory Prom (MP) <gprom@mnpower.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 3:38 PM
To: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: RE: PDI Clarification Letter
 

John,

 

Thanks for taking the time to discuss the PDI with us today.  I have attached the March 17
clarification letter without the "Draft" watermark. Sorry about that. 

 

Thanks again,

 

Greg Prom
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